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Urmited 1o Thyrold Diseases 29877 Telegraph Rood + Suite 303

P Fambrook Medical Two f
3 Southtield, Mi 48034 :

August 29, 1990

Roy J. Caniano, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety

Section 2

United States Nuciear Regulatory Commission
Region 1]

799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

999-90003

Dear Mr, Caniano:

in response to your letter of August 21, 1990, have discontinued
use of the Yugoslavian material and in the future we will verify with
supr ‘ier that their kits are approved for general NRC license before we
purchase them. Licensee was unaware that kits were not approved for
such use when we began to acquire kits. Evidently this was a mis-
understanding between licensee and supplier. This experience will lead
to avoid such mistakes in the future.

Very truly yours,
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Joel I, Ham' urger, M.D.
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